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The Department of State released today Foreign Relations of the United
States, 1977–1980, Volume XVII, Part 2, Sub-Saharan Africa.

This volume is part of a Foreign Relations subseries that documents the most
important foreign policy issues of the Jimmy Carter administration. Parts 1
and 3 of Volume XVII address the Horn of Africa and North Africa,
respectively. The focus of this volume is on the Carter administration’s
approach to events in Africa. The first chapter addresses the
administration’s attitude toward the continent as a whole, including an
attempt to reconstruct U.S. foreign policy toward Africa while continuing its
predecessors’ policy of countering Cuban and Soviet influence on the
continent.

The volume is also divided into regional subsections: First, the chapter on
East Africa covers the U.S. response to the provocations of Idi Amin in
Uganda, the Tanzanian invasion to overthrow the Ugandan dictator, and a
strengthening of ties with Tanzania and Kenya to further U.S. interests in
southern Africa. Next, the chapter on Central Africa outlines U.S.-Zairean
relations, focusing on the Shaba II crisis as well as aid to and investment
in Sudan and parts of the Sahel. Finally, the chapter on West Africa
addresses the role of Nigeria in African economics and politics, the U.S.
response to a Liberian coup, and U.S. relations with the other smaller
countries in West Africa.

This compilation was compiled and edited by Louise P. Woodroofe. The volume
and this press release are available on the Office of the Historian website
at https://history.state.gov/historicaldocuments/frus1977-80v17p2. Copies of
the volume will be available for purchase from the U.S. Government Publishing
Office online at http://bookstore.gpo.gov/ (GPO S/N 044-000-02696-1; ISBN
978-0-16-094796-4), or by calling toll-free 1-866-512-1800 (D.C. area
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202-512-1800). For further information, contact history@state.gov.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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